
Tydd St Giles Parish Council invites you to the 

Annual Parish Meeting 2024 
A celebration of life in the Parish of Tydd St Giles 

After one of the wettest winters ever, 
Paul Sharman from the 

North Level Drainage Board will explain 
what it meant for them 

An update from your Parish Council 

Presentations from the Community Centre 
Committee and other village organisations 

Question and Answer Session 

Thursday 25th April 
7.00 for 7.30pm 

in the Community Centre 
Tea and Coffee will be served on arrival 

Everybody Welcome! 


